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“LMU - INDIAN PARENTS ASSOCIATION” 
 

 

Sub:- AN APPEAL TO ALL THE PARENTS OF INDIAN STUDENTS  
AT LMU — CHINA. 

                                               ********* 

15th November, 2014 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

As a parent the most precious belonging to us are our children. With the 

thought of taking active participation in the progress of our children studying medicine 

in Liaoning Medical University, China, in the month of August’2013, a parent 

association was formed by few of us with the initiation of the university’s 

representative consultancy agency i.e., M/s. Medico Abroad, Hyderabad. 

Subsequently, in August’2014 during the visit of the Dean of the university to India, 

some of us interacted with him and shared our viewpoints, resulting in a landmark 

achievement of applause and instant approval by the Dean. In further development, in 

an emergency situation, on 09.11.2014 we sat together at Hyderabad and decided to 

register our association. This Association’s main work is to act like a bridge between 

our students and university authorities / Medico abroad Agency. With a few members 

of association it cannot be completed. Hence we request all the parents, whoever is 

interested, to join in this association to make it a grand success and serve the very 

purpose of its formation. 

As you would agree with us, all of us take pride to tell everyone that our child is 

studying MBBS in China. All the parents sent their children with TRUST on them and 

gave the FREEDOM to achieve a career and reach their GOALS, though facing a lot 

of financial problems.  

But in this emergency meeting on 09.11.2014 at Hyderabad, we were very 

much disturbed on hearing of certain untoward incidents that have occurred 

knowingly or unknowingly by our children. Among those, the following are few. 

 One student riding a motorbike unauthorized had hit and injured a Chinese 
person and REMANDED for punishment. 

 A few students faced THEFT CHARGE of certain fruits/vegetables, which put to 
shame all of the parents. 

 Certain senior students are indulging in RAGGING. 

 LATE NIGHT PARTIES with heavy expenditure outside university premises. 
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 Students of OPPOSITE GENDER allowing in their hostel rooms. 

In this connection, an appeal was made by our association to all the children on 

those incidents, that damages the image of not only the individual, it would break the 

heart of the family members. Though all of us differ in our language / living area such 

like AP, Telangana, Tamilnadu, Kerala, Assam, Bihar, Bengal, Rajasthan etc., but 

remember that all of us are INDIANS. If anything happens to any one child, as parents 

all of us suffer a lot, just that the difference may vary in percentage of feel. Particular 

child parents may suffer 100% and others may 10%. Its the fact. Hope all of you 

agree with this. 

As such, we have decided to prevent such instances in future, so that it is 

highly essential to form and strengthen this Association to regulate the students on 

unauthorized activities and to make them concentrate on studies. It is our primordial 

duty and responsibility to save the dignity and decorum of ourselves, our children as 

well as our country. Few of us set the ball rolling and to strengthen this body, we 

heartily welcome all interested parents to join us and extend support, co-operation 

and co-ordination to maintain the discipline among the children. 

Any suggestions and comments may be sent to the Association at official e-mail 

Id: “lmupc.ma@gmail.com”. 

Thanking you for your understanding and support. 

 
Yours friendly, 
 
 

                                           
  
R.BHASKARA RAO       C.V.SURENDRA      S.NARENDER         Mrs. V.PRIYA         
         President                Vice President            Secretary            Joint Secretary    
 

Attachment 

1) Elected body of LMU—INDIAN PARENT ASSOCIATION. 

COPY TO :-  

1) Notice Board at Indian hostel, LMU -- for information & necessary action of each 
and every individual. 

2) The CEO, Medico Abroad, Hyderabad, India -- for information pl. 

      3) The DEAN, LMU -- for information pl. 
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